
 

 

Date: November 17, 2023 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We thank you for your coordination in ensuring the transition to online schooling today, 
17th November. This decision was undoubtedly important for the safety and wellbeing of 
our students and staff, considering the health and safety hazards caused by heavy rain. In 
order to ensure the health and wellbeing of our students and staff/families, we followed the 
guidelines provided by the regulatory authorities. 
 
We acknowledge the fantastic achievements our students have made this week. They have 
truly demonstrated great ownership of their learning skills, not only inside the classrooms 
but also beyond their walls. Their active involvement in the STEAM exhibition, Math Week 
and Anti-bullying Week were true examples of this. We would like to express our gratitude 
for the parental involvement that made our FS2 students’ “Winter Concert” a successful 
event on Thursday, 16th November. Your participation and encouragement have 
undoubtedly contributed to the overall success of this event. 
 
With winter assessments right around the corner, we would like to remind you to stay in 
touch with your child’s class teachers and academic team. In case you need further 
information regarding the syllabus, additional support, or any other concerns you may 
have, we will work together to ensure our students are well-prepared for these 
assessments. 
 
We would like to reiterate the importance of ID cards; they must always wear their ID cards 
while adhering to the school safety policy. Please ensure that your child/ren wears their ID 
card without fail every day. If a card is lost, kindly contact the class teacher as soon as 
possible. 

 
 
Last Reminder: Parent and Student Survey by KHDA 
 
Thank you for completing the Parent and Students Survey. For those who are yet to submit, 
please do so before the deadline, which is on Thursday, 30th November 2023. Once again, 
we are sharing the respective links for your reference.   
 
Survey for PARENTS:  https://touch.khda.gov.ae/s/8641CB6E427E49C18C3376561B8CACA3 
Survey for STUDENTS: https://touch.khda.gov.ae/s/B620B1052A9F4AB39D839DB2AEB75756 

 

https://touch.khda.gov.ae/s/8641CB6E427E49C18C3376561B8CACA3
https://touch.khda.gov.ae/s/B620B1052A9F4AB39D839DB2AEB75756


 

 

Activities Next Week 
 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in the holistic development of our students. 

 

With the much-anticipated arrival of rain and pleasant weather, we extend our warmest 

wishes for a delightful weekend. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

 


